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March 11, 2022 
 
 
VIA E-MAIL AND U.S. MAIL 
 
Justin Brown, PWD 
VWP Permit Writer 
Virginia Department of Environmental Quality 
Piedmont Regional Office 
4949-A Cox Road 
Glen Allen, Virginia 23060 
justin.brown@deq.virginia.gov 
 
 
RE: Joint Permit Application Number 20-1619 

Green Ridge Recycling and Disposal Facility, Cumberland County, Virginia – Request 
for Extension of Comment Response  

 
Dear Mr. Brown, 
 
On behalf of applicant, Green Ridge Recycling and Disposal Facility, LLC (“County Waste” or 
Company”), we respectfully request an extension to provide responses to the Additional 
Information Request Letter dated January 26, 2022.  We have been diligently working on 
providing additional information and data that DEQ has requested and indicated would be 
helpful in our most recent communications, but additional time will be needed to complete 
the various investigations, design, and study required to adequately provide the requested 
information.  We therefore ask that the deadline to respond be extended to April 29, 2022 so 
that we can provide a complete response.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this request, please do not hesitate to contact me.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Brent E. Johnson P.E., P.G. 
Vice President 
 
 
Cc: Steven Vanderploeg: US Army Corps of Engineers 
 Lynn Klappich: Draper Aden Associates 
 Will Shewmake: Woods Rogers 
 Jerry Cifor: Green Ridge Recycling and Disposal Facility LLC 


